
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
  
INSTALLATION OF RAILINGS ON MELROSE BRIDGE, SIGATOKA 

FROM TOMORROW 
 

Traffic will be managed under stop / go arrangement on Melrose Bridge in Sigatoka from 8pm to 

4am daily starting from Tuesday, 4th December to Friday, 21st December 2018. 

Works will include installation of railings to improve safety.  

We are requesting motorists to strictly adhere to the signs placed and follow the directions of the 

traffic controllers to ensure the safety of other motorists and workmen alike.  

Members of the public travelling along this area to take this notice into account when finalising 

travel plans. FRA wishes to apologise for the short term inconvenience.  For further queries please 

call FRA on 5720. 

 

 

 
 

  


